
Dear ForestView Employees: 

We would like to express our deepest gratitude to ALL of the employees of ForestView for the loving 

care you gave our mother, Irene Staszewski, during her six-year residency there.  It would be impossible 

to name everyone, from those who keep the facility running or personally take care of residents, to the 

people in management, without forgetting to acknowledge some special group; so “Thank you all.” 

From the day Mom entered your facility, she was welcomed with friendly words and smiles and treated 

with respect and dignity by everyone she encountered.  Over the years, she developed friendships with 

the staff, as well as some of the residents.   

Mom enjoyed those who took the time to stop and spend a few minutes in conversation.  She liked 

activities, especially Bingo, Trivia and the outings for lunch during the warm weather months. 

Everyone working with her knew her likes and dislikes and when she was not feeling well or a little off 

kilter.  When Mom was having a bad day, she was given the special attention and encouragement she 

needed.  Not only did Mom get the special attention she needed, so did we. 

ForestView was her home and the people working there treated us as their guests also by offering to 

help us or offering us a snack or beverage.  You became our extended family and took care of Mom as if 

she was your mother.  If a problem arose, it was addressed immediately and we were kept informed of 

any changes in her medications or personal care. 

We know you do these things for all the residents there, not just our mother, because you also took 

wonderful care of our late father, Edward.  We couldn’t have picked a better place to care for our 
parents.  You are all very special and will hold a special place in our hearts.  God bless you as you 

continue caring for those residents entrusted to you. 

Sincerely, 

The Family of Irene Staszewski 


